From: Chambers - Ross J

Sent: Wednesday, 30 November 2016 11:57 AM

To: Emma Patton

Cc: Geoff Liggins; AMOD

Subject: RE: Group 2 Awards - revised exposure drafts - request for extension of time

Dear Ms Patton

| refer to your correspondence below in respect of the extension request sought by Aged Care Employers
(Aged and Community Services Australia and Leading Age Services Australia Ltd).

| confirm that the extension request has been granted. Aged Care Employers is to file feedback on the relevant
Exposure Drafts in accordance with paragraph [226] of the Group 2 Decision [2016] FWCFB 7254 by 5:00 pm
Friday 9 December 2016.

Kind regards

JO RICHARDSON
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross
President

Fair Work Commission

Tel: +61 3 8656 4781

Fax: +61 3 9655 0401
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001

From: Emma Patton

Sent: Tuesday, 29 November 2016 2:05 PM

To: Chambers - Ross J

Cc: Geoff Liggins

Subject: Group 2 Awards - revised exposure drafts - request for extension of time

Dear Justice Ross,

Re: Group 2 Awards — revised exposure drafts — request for extension of time
Health Professionals and Support Services Award 2010
Nurses Award 2010

Aged Care Employers (Aged and Community Services Australia and Leading Age Services Australia Ltd) refers to
the above named Group 2 awards and the Decision [2016] FWCFB 7254 in relation to providing feedback to
the recently revised Exposure Drafts.

We note, as set out at paragraph [226] of that Decision, that parties were required to provide feedback to the
proposed Exposure Drafts by 18 November 2016.

Unfortunately, and similarly to other parties to the Group 2 Awards, we have missed the timeframe for
feedback and respectfully request an extension of time until 5:00pm on Friday 9 December 2016.

Your consideration of the above request is appreciated.

Kind regards,

Emma Patton

National Manager, Employment Relations
Leading Age Services Australia Ltd


https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/decisionssigned/html/2016fwcfb7254.htm
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

